
Thank you to the 
Esquimalt Community 
and all our 
wonderful volunteers 
for your continued 
support!





FREE community workshops
in partnership with teachers 

from Pender Island!

We rebuilt 
the Lochness Monster 
and turned it into….



The 
“EsqNess”
Monster



We partnered with “new” 
groups like Ocean Rain 
Chinese Dance Academy



And the 
Uminari
Japanese Taiko 
Drummers

“I love them, I love them, I love them!” –
6 year old boy attending with his 
parents



WOW!!



And the 
magic of the 
Red Buffalo 
fire dancers 
from Pender 
Island 
closed off 
the night



Greater Victoria 
Shakespeare 
Festival toured 
the 
Bard Across the 
Bridge 
with 3 sold out 
shows of 
Two Gentlemen 
of Verona



Aeriosa
returned with 
a new show 
“It was magical!” 

“I had no idea what to 
expect – it was SO 
amazing!”

“Thank you for bringing 
this to our community!”



The Esquimalt 
Singers and 
Dancers 
opened all 
four shows

Estimated audience of 
4,000 over two nights



A new zipline 
entry was 
added….



And two hoop 
dancers stole 
the show



Artists in 
Residence 
continues at 
the Tudor 
House. 
All. Year. Long.

A new artist every 2months! 

All works for sale. 
All monies go directly to the 
Artists.



Township Classics is a MUST for 
everyone! 
Last two concerts of this season: 
Jan 26 and Feb 23



No words needed.



THTHANK YOU 

Thank you, everyone!


